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Weekly Newsletter - Week ending 25th October 2019 
 

St Gregory’s Catholic Primary School 
Grange Road, Northampton NN3 2AX  T: 01604 403511/409582 

School Website: stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope your child has had an enjoyable first half term. I can hardly 

believe we have been back for eight weeks! It has been an 

incredibly busy and exciting term with a great deal of enjoying, 

achieving and learning taking place. I have been impressed by the 

children and all the staff who work tirelessly on their behalf. What a 

wonderful St Gregory’s Community! Next half term is always a 

favourite for me and I am of no doubt will be one of great 

celebration and reflection! Have a wonderful half term break. 

Mrs Yuen 

Executive Headteacher 
 

 

Head Boy and Head Girl Appointments 

Congratulations to Christy who was appointed Head Boy and Maame 

who was appointed Head Girl, at our end of term assembly on Friday. 

They will be supported in their duties by the newly appointed Deputy 

Head Boy Atipa and Deputy Head Girl Salma.  

Well done to everyone who applied for the posts, there were some very 

strong applications and excellent presentations. 

Harvest Offerings 

Thank you for your Harvest Offerings and support for Northampton Hope 

Centre. This really does make a difference to the support and care that 

can be provided for those in need locally.  

Cauliflower Christmas Cards  

Your child has been sent home with a Christmas card they created at 

school this week and details of how to order cards or other items printed 

with this design. If you wish to place an order, please return the form to 

school by 6th November. Our school community receives commission for 

every item purchased. 

Northamptonshire Library Reading Challenge 

From 7 October 2019 to 30 September 2020, Northamptonshire Libraries 

are challenging you to read, or listen to, 25 books; with an aim to discover 

new authors, rediscover your love of reading through small challenges 

and then to share your progress online. 

If your child is taking part and you choose to share their progress online, 

with Northampton Libraries, please keep us updated on Instagram: 

@stgregorysschool_northampton or Twitter: @stgregoryscps  

 

Upcoming Events 

November 1 

All Saints’ Day 

November 2 

All Souls’ Day 

November 4 

School and Nursery re-open to 

pupils 

 

Assembly – All Saints and All Souls 

November 5 

School Nurses – Nasal Flu Vaccine 

 

November 6 

Deadline to return Cauliflower 

Christmas Cards form 

November 7 

Year 6 Trip – Rushden Lakes 

Cinema 

9:30-11:30am Open Morning for 

parents of prospective pupils 

3:30-4:45pm FS and KS1 Disco 

5:00-6:15pm KS2 Disco 

November 8 

School Photo Day 

November 10 

Remembrance Sunday 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/library-service/Pages/for-the-love-of-books.aspx
https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/councilservices/library-service/Pages/for-the-love-of-books.aspx
https://www.instagram.com/stgregorysschool_northampton/
https://twitter.com/stgregoryscps
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Half Term Events in Northamptonshire 

Libraries 

There are lots of events and activities 

taking place at Northamptonshire Libraries 

this half term, many are free or have a 

small charge, for more information see the 

County Council website. 

Events in the local parks and country parks 

For more information on free and low cost 

activities in the Northamptonshire Country 

Parks visit the dedicated page on the 

County Council website. 

Enjoy the newly developed Tree Trail 

around the Hunsbury Hill Fort and Country 

Park. It’s a free activity suitable for all ages.  

The trail was developed by the Friends of 

West Hunsbury Parks and funded by the 

Heritage Lottery Fund, supported by 

Northampton Museums & Art Gallery. 

Details are available in the Drovers Return 

café in the Country Park and online. 

Buddies of Beckets Park also host a free 

Health Walk along the river and through 

local parks every Sunday between 10:00-

11:00am, see their website for more 

details. 

 

Stanwick Lakes have a variety of free events including an opportunity to meet reptiles up close or feathered 

friends including owls and birds of prey, see their website for details.  

Events in Northampton Museums 

This half term Abington Park Museum host a range of activities from veggie sushi to music workshops, please 

see the Northampton Borough Council website. 

Seasonal Safety Information 

Whilst we don’t celebrate Halloween we would like to share some safety information with you in case you 

choose to take your child trick or treating.  Please see below for a special Halloween and Bonfire Night 

edition of the Safety Matters newsletter produced by Northamptonshire Police and Northamptonshire Fire 

and Rescue Service. Although from 2018, it contains some important safety messages on topics ranging from 

fireworks to considerations around trick or treating. 

https://www3.northamptonshire.gov.uk/events/Pages/default.aspx#_ga=2.213636436.1753772210.1572094502-74042111.1569668577
https://www.northamptonshireparks.co.uk/Pages/country-parks-events.aspx
https://www.northamptonshireparks.co.uk/Pages/country-parks-events.aspx
https://friendsofwesthunsburyparks.org.uk/2019/10/01/events-being-planned-for-2019-2/
https://www.buddiesofbeckets.com/events
https://www.stanwicklakes.org.uk/whats-on/october-half-term-at-stanwick-lakes/
https://www.northampton.gov.uk/museumkids
http://www.northantsfire.gov.uk/halloween-and-bonfire-night/
http://www.northantsfire.gov.uk/halloween-and-bonfire-night/
https://en-gb.facebook.com/westonfavelllibrary/
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